
 

WEST LINN CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF FINAL DECISION 

FILE NO. ZC-20-01 
 

At their meeting on November 9, 2020, the West Linn City Council (“Council”) held a public 

hearing to consider the application by Jeremy Barnett for Comprehensive Plan and Zoning Map 

changes at 1791 Blankenship Road. The hearing was conducted pursuant to the provisions of 

CDC Chapter 99. After the hearing was closed the council voted 3-2 in favor of the map change 

ordinances. This forced a second reading of the ordinances on a separate date if not a 

unanimous decision.  

 

At their meeting on November 16, 2020 West Linn City Council (“Council”) held a second 

reading of application ZC 20-01 map change ordinances at 1791 Blankenship Road. The Council 

approved the map change ordinances (ZC-20-01) on a 3-2 vote after the second reading. 

 

The signed ordinances and the complete application and record for ZC-20-01 is available for 

inspection at no cost via the City of West Linn’s website at 

https://westlinnoregon.gov/planning/1791-blankenship-road-zone-change 

 

City Council decisions are final upon the date of the signature on the decision. 

 

This decision may be appealed to the Land Use Board of Appeals pursuant to applicable state 

rules and statutes. This decision will become effective 21 days from the date of mailing of this 

final decision as identified below.   

 

Mailed this 3rd day of December, 2020. 

 

Therefore, this decision becomes effective at 4 p.m., December 24, 2020. 
 

https://westlinnoregon.gov/planning/1791-blankenship-road-zone-change

